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4th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful summer break and that the students have had a well-deserved 
rest.  

It has been my privilege to lead Arthur Terry for the past decade, and it has been an honour to 
serve our school community. This school is truly exceptional, and I have loved working with our 
talented and dedicated staff, outstanding students, and supportive parents and carers. Arthur Terry 
holds a special place in my heart, as I also worked here at the start of my career. However, I have 
decided that it is time for me to move on to a promoted position in the executive team at The 
Matrix Trust.    

I will continue to lead the school over the next term with the same high standards; expectations 
and commitment that I have always maintained, and I will ensure that The Arthur Terry School 
continues to thrive and move forward.   

The past ten years have been the most remarkable and rewarding of my career in education. 
Thousands of young people—many now young adults—have passed through our doors and are 
now making their way in the world. For those of us in the teaching profession, there is no greater 
reward than seeing a child fulfil or exceed their potential.  

I will leave with fond memories of the staff, students, parents, and carers—both past and present. 
Arthur Terry is a very special school, and our students consistently demonstrate the school values 
of Be Proud, Be Kind, Be Ready. I am confident the school will continue to thrive under a new 
Headteacher, staff and the support of The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership.   

We will soon begin the recruitment process for a new Headteacher to guide Arthur Terry in the 
next phase of its journey. I will keep you updated as we make progress, and an appointment is 
made.   

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mrs Kibble 

 


